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December 9, 2020 

Delivered by Email & RESS 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  EB-2020-0249/EB-2018-0219 – PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC Distribution”)  
SSG ICM Application (“ICM Application”) 
Revised Confidentiality Request  

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 6, PUC Distribution filed its revised confidentiality request on 
November 26, 2020.  Subsequently, OEB Staff and School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) filed 
submissions on PUC Distribution’s revised confidentiality request on December 7, 2020. 

PUC Distribution notes that the Board has not included a procedural step in Procedural Order No. 
6 for PUC Distribution to file their reply submissions to OEB Staff and intervenors’ (i.e. SEC) 
submissions.  PUC Distribution would like to request for the right to file reply submissions by 
December 14, 2020, as is normal in the circumstances.  This should not impact the subsequent 
procedural steps set out in Procedural Order No. 6.  

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Per: 

Flora Ho 

cc: Parties to EB-2020-0249/EB-2018-0219


